## **Committee of Adjustment**

From: Pauline Boone

Sent:Tuesday, May 4, 2021 6:07 PMTo:Committee of AdjustmentSubject:60 Ontario St. Guelph Ontario

**[EXTERNAL EMAIL]** Do not click links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,

I am excited to be moving to Guelph in June. I will be a proud owner on Arthur St. S. near Ontario St.

Having just read the Guelph Today article regarding the empty building on the corner of Arthur and Ontario St., I'm happier still. I hope that the proposal to permit its use as a barber shop, convenience store and coffee shop is approved.

I can't wait to live in Guelph, in a city and an area that is improving every year.

Sincere Regards,

## **Pauline Boone**

Math and Science Tutor

## **Beacon Tutoring**

"Lighting the Way"
www.beacontutoring.tutorbird.com

